
1234, Main Street
Boston, MA 02123

09 April, 2005

<Recipient Address Goes Here>

Hello,

I wanted to bring a matter of grave importance to your attention. I have noticed that despite the gravity of the issue, your publication consistently fails to devote any editorial space to <silly issue>. This story may not be on the tip of the pop culture tongue, but it remains a critical issue nonetheless. I would like to see some insightful, in-depth coverage of <silly issue> as soon as possible. I can, if needed, act as an authority on the topic, as I am experienced in the area. The issue of <pet issue> is not to be trifled with, nor am I. From this point onward, I will cease reading your publication until I see significant coverage of this issue contained within its pages. Thank you for your time and anticipated attention.

Regards,

Robert Anderson


encl: <List of enclosed items goes here>
